103 Avenue Streetscape: 100 Street to 101 Street

The City of Edmonton is currently undergoing construction on 103 Avenue, from 100 Street to 101 Street. The streetscape will be completed in phases, with construction anticipated to be substantially complete in fall 2022 and minor landscaping work to occur in 2023.

Please refer to the map on the back of this bulletin for Churchill Building access and the project limits.

Construction Work:

- Removal and excavation of the existing sidewalk and roadway
- New curb, gutter and sidewalk
- Base asphalt, surface paving, and landscaping: concrete planters and street furniture
- New pedestrian traffic signals and street lights
- Construction work will occur between the hours of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Access:

Access to the Churchill Building will be maintained during construction. Please note that if an access is to be closed for adjacent work on the sidewalk, the other access will be available. Access points to Churchill Building are shown on the map attached.

For information about the project please contact:

Gordon Mitchell

Project Manager

Phone: 780-944-5662

Nathan Stelmach

Supervisor

Phone: 780-717-8551

